LCCJ MEMO
FROM: Stephen Graham, Chair Governance Committee
TO:	The Strategic Plan Working Group - LCCJ Board, LCCJ Staff, Governance Committee and facilitator volunteer
DATE: September 21, 2020
SUBJECT: The Draft Strategic Plan
Attached to this memo is the Draft Strategic Plan for your review.
For those of you in the September 23 Board meeting, at the meeting I would like to briefly present the Plan, field any general questions and most importantly decide on options for dates and times for a Strategic Plan Zoom call where we can discuss everyone’s input to the Plan. It is not my intention to get into a discussion on planning issues at this meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to Board and Staff members we also have two community members of the Governance Committee and one volunteer facilitator who’ll be working with us on the Zoom strategic planning call. We will need to set a date and time for the call which can accommodate everyone. I do know already that one volunteer is busy from 8 to 4 on work days. I suggest we look for a selection of dates and times which can accommodate different schedules.

